
 
 

 

 

Live-in Care Customer Survey Results 2020  

 

In order to ensure we are providing the highest level of safe care, twice a year we ask all our 

customers to participate and complete a quality assurance survey so that we can identify any areas 

for improvement. All the responses are treated in the strictest of confidence.  

The survey was sent out in October 2020 to all our customers and looked at the services offered by 

Independent People Homecare. The results have now been summarised in the proceeding pages of 

this report.  

Over the next few weeks, we will work to develop an individual action plan based on the feedback 

and the findings of this survey. An action plan will then be collated and reviewed at regular intervals. 

Independent People Homecare services is passionate about developing and improving our quality 

assurance systems to ensure that the care and overall service provision provided is of the very 

highest standard.  

We have used the following five key questions used by the care quality commission for this survey.  

ω {ŀŦŜ  

ω 9ŦŦŜŎǘƛǾŜ  

ω /ŀǊƛƴƎ  

ω wŜǎǇƻƴǎƛǾŜ ǘƻ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ƴŜeds  

ω ²Ŝƭƭ- led  

These values are also imbedded into everything that we do, and form part of the company aims and 

objectives.  

Please see the questions asked on the following pages along with the responses. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


